
 
 

 
PM-2024-004 

 
October 7, 2024 

 
2025 Building Division Rates and Fees 

 
Minutes of the Public Meeting held on Monday, October 7, 2024, at 6:07 p.m., in the Council 
Chambers, Town of Halton Hills and Via Zoom. 
 
Mayor A. Lawlor chaired the meeting. 
 
Mayor A. Lawlor advised the following: 
  
As regulated by the Ontario Building Code Municipalities must hold a public meeting to inform 
and engage stakeholders, including homeowners, developers, and the public of any changes 
made to existing building permit fees.   
 
The changes in building permit fees are applied annually to offset the impacts of inflation and are 
benchmarked with Halton Region municipalities. 
 
All changes to the building permit fees have been identified within the attached document to 
Report No. TPW-2024-020 
 
 
TOWN’S OPPORTUNITY 
 

The Chair called upon Greg MacNaughtan, the Town’s Chief Building Official to speak to this 
item. 
 
G. MacNaughtan presented regarding the 2025 Building Division Rates and Fees. 
 
 
PUBLIC’S OPPORTUNITY 
 
The Chair asked if there were any persons online or in person that have questions, require 
further clarification or information or wish to present their views on the proposal to come forward. 
 
There were no members of the public who came forward. 
 
 
FINAL COMMENT FROM STAFF 
 
The Chair asked if there was any further information which Town Staff wished to provide prior to 
the conclusion of the meeting. 
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Staff had no further comment. 
 
 
CONCLUSION OF MEETING 
 
The Chair declared the Public Meeting closed. Council will take no action on the matter tonight.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 6:11 p.m. 
 
 

 _____________________________MAYOR 
         Ann Lawlor 
 
 
 

_______________________ TOWN CLERK 
         Valerie Petryniak 


